Warning Advisory from Fukuoka Prefecture

We ask that everyone take ample precautions as further rain is expected.

Heavy rains are anticipated over a wide area in Fukuoka Prefecture today and throughout
the weekend.

There are areas where the ground is loose and river water levels are rising due to the record-

level rain unleashed thus far.
Be fully vigilant of potential landslides, flooding in low-land areas and rising river levels or
river flooding. Ensure your own personal safety by following evacuation advisories or other

instructions issued by local authorities or municipalities.

Also, even if an evacuation advisory has not been issued, if you feel that you are even the

slightest bit of danger, we ask that you quickly evacuate to safety.

If you believe that going to an evacuation shelter is dangerous, take refuge in a safe place
close to you or the safest place in your house.

Going forward, there is a risk that even the slightest rain could trigger a disaster.

Do not let your guard down. Even in places where a disaster has not yet occurred, it is

important to be constantly prepared and on alert for a disaster.

Note that you can visit the Fukuoka Prefecture website for information related to disasters.



